RIVERSIDE HIGH SCHOOL
DAILY BULLETIN

Monday, March 11, 2019
Faculty/Students
The Nurse’s Office will be open for emergencies only during homeroom and 1st period due to Health Screenings.
The Honor Roll Luncheon will be held in the High School Media Center on Friday, March 15, from 10:38am to 11:45am.  
Honor Roll can only be achieved in two ways:

1. Distinguished:  indicates that the student has earned 93% or greater within every class.

2. Meritorious:  indicates that the student has earned 85% or greater within every class.

Students
Seniors:  If you haven’t picked up your Senior trip shirt you need to come to room 225 before or after school ASAP.  Also, there is a mandatory Senior trip meeting on Thursday, 3/14 @ 6pm.
Business Club Meeting:  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 19 in room 115.  The topic is Careers in Finance.  New members welcomed.
Guidance
Seniors please listen to the following information:

The RCBC Spring Ahead Program will take place on Friday, March 29th.  You will need to sign up for this program in the guidance office and get a permission slip.

If you plan to re-test for the Accuplacer, you will need to test before March 15th.  There is a form that you MUST take with you to the testing center.  Please see Ms. DiLuzio for The Spring Ahead Re-test Assessment Form.
Seniors stop in the Guidance Office to sign up for local scholarships.
Course Selection sheets are due now!  Please remember to have your parent or guardian sign it before you turn it into the guidance office.

Happy Birthday… 
